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STATEMENT 

August 6, 2025  

Xatśūll First Nation is disappointed with the decision from the BC Supreme Court today, 
which dismissed the injunction and judicial review regarding Provincial authorizations for 
Mount Polley Mining Corporation to raise the height of its tailings storage facility. 

This is the same facility that breached and devastated Xatśūll’s territory in 2014 — the 
worst mining disaster on record. Its impacts are still harming our Nation’s rights, culture 
and way of life today. 

We will be reviewing the decision as well as exploring our options to determine next steps.  

 

 

 

Media Contact: 

Please direct any media enquiries and interactions to: 

Michaela Konken 
Consultant, Public Relations 
Coast Communications and Public Affairs 
Email: michaela@coastcomms.ca  
Phone: 250-320-0666 
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